
1 
 

ANDOVER HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 
9 Fallbrook Lane 

Glen Mills, PA 19342 
andoverbod@gmail.com 

 
 
May 27, 2018 
 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 
Via e-mail to: 
ra-eppipelines@pa.gov 
wgerlach@pa.gov 
 

Re: Public comment : DEP Permit HDD Reference # PA-CH-0421.0000-RD 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Pursuant to the Corrected Stipulated Order entered at Environmental Hearing Board Docket 
No. 2017-009-L on August 10, 2017 (“Order”), we forward the attached comments of 
Thornbury Township, Delaware County on Sunoco Pipeline L.P.’s (“Sunoco”) re-evaluation 
report for the horizontal directional drilling proposed under “DEP Permit HDD Reference # 
PA-CH-0421.0000-RD.” (“Arch Bishop / South Chester Road Crossing” in Westtown 
Township, Chester County and Thornbury Township, Delaware County). 
 
The Andover Homeowners’ Association, Inc. (the “Association”) requests that Thornbury 
Township’s comments be made publicly available. The Association also requests that the 
Department of Environmental Protection respond in writing to each specific issue raised by 
Thornbury Township. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Eric Friedman 
President 
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